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Letter from The President  
 

Greetings to you all dear ladies,  
 
With this cold and rainy weather,  we are starting our new year 
hoping it will be as white and bright as the snow covering the tops 
of our Lebanese mountains.  
 
We are also starting a new decade  and a new century in the life of 
ÔÈÅ 7ÏÍÅÎȭÓ ,ÅÁÇÕÅȢ /ÕÒ ÁÉÍ ÏÎ ÔÈÉÓ ÏÃÃÁÓÉÏÎ ÉÓ ÔÏ ÉÎÖÉÔÅ ÆÏÒÅÉÇÎ 
ladies living in Lebanon to join our society so as to promote a 
broad acquaintance with the cultures of different nationalities and 
establish a social netwo rk. This was the mission of our founders 
back in 1919.  
 
We thought twice about having a Christmas lunch as usual this year  
due to the prevailing situation in the country, but then we decided 
to have it at the charitable organization, Ashghalouna, and by this 
we would be helping others.  The food was excellent and the 
attendees helped the organization further by buying the products 
that are made by Ashghalouna.  
 

I would like to end by greeting you with these beautiful words:  
 

¶ May the stars shine upon your life  
¶ May gorgeous flowers blossom your life  
¶ May the new year rock your life  

¶ And may God bless and protect you all through the year  

 
Wishing you all a very happy and peaceful new year.  

 
 
Lamia Kawar  
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WL Mission Statement 

The Womenôs League 

is an organization of 

women from different 

Nationalities. Its 

purpose is to promote a 

broad acquaintance to 

socialize, learn and 

support one another 

and establish social 

network. Its wish is to 

secure a yearly 

scholarship fund for a 

disabled student at 

AUB. 
 

 



December Lecture 
4ÈÅ 'ÅÎÅÒÁÌ -ÅÅÔÉÎÇ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 7ÏÍÅÎȭÓ ,ÅÁÇÕÅ ÆÏÒ December was held on the 9th  of the month, 2019 
at West Hall, AUB. The presenter was Mrs. Micheline Ab ou Samra and her group from Beirut Chants 
organization. Beirut Chants is one of the most prominent music fes tivals in Lebanon that is held 
yearly and it lasts for three weeks. Concerts are held in prominent locations around the city to 
ÃÅÌÅÂÒÁÔÅ ÔÈÅ ÆÅÓÔÉÖÅ ÓÅÁÓÏÎ ÁÎÄ ÁÔÔÅÎÄÁÎÃÅ ÉÓ ÆÒÅÅ ÆÏÒ ÁÌÌȢ 4ÈÉÓ ÙÅÁÒȭÓ ÍÏÔÔÏ ×ÁÓ ȰÃÕÌÔÕÒÅ ÉÓ ÎÏÔ Á 
ÌÕØÕÒÙȱ to stress that  such events are as important as  the need for other necessaties to enrich our 
souls and not just our bodies.  

 

  

   



  

Seasonal Celebration Lunch at Ashghalouna 
 

4ÈÅ 7ÏÍÅÎȭÓ ,ÅÁÇÕÅ ÈÅÌÄ ÉÔÓ ÁÎÎÕÁÌ #ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓ ÌÕÎÃÈ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÃÈÁÒÉÔÁÂÌÅ ÏÒÇÁÎÉÚÁÔÉÏÎ Ashghalouna 
in the presence of Dr. Lamya Khuri, honorary president of the League and spouse of president of 
AUB, and the members of the League and their guests on December 18 th , 2019. The audience had 
the pleasure of listening to the angelic voice of Maria  Mattar singing popular Christmas carols.  
 

   
 

 

 

 



 
 

December Mini Meeting 
 
On December 15th , 2019 the mini meeting chairperson, Maha Hajjar, organized a cultural outing for 
ÔÈÅ ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 7ÏÍÅÎȭÓ ,ÅÁÇÕÅȢ The ladies who attended met for coffee in the afternoon 
before proceeding to attend a Beirut Chants concert at the AUB Assembly Hall which was 
conducted by Guy Manoukian and the Fayha Choir.  
 

 
 
 
 

 

Letôs Communicate 

The Womenôs League board announces its activities using different social media platforms. Currently we 

have the following: 

1. WhatsApp group that includes all the registered members 

2. Facebook page entitled ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ League Activities that you can follow 

3. Email list for all members who provided their email addresses 

Donôt miss out and approach the board members if you would like to update your contact information to be 

included in the announcements. 


